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Subject: SUPPORT - 800 Homes on Public Land

From: Noelle Langmack [mailto:nlangmac@alumni.nd.edu]

Sent: Sunday, November 10, 2019 3:59 PM

To: All Council; Matsumoto, Karyl; Garbarino, Rich; Addiego, Mark; Nagales, Mark; Nicolas, Flor
Subject: SUPPORT - 800 Homes on Public Land

Dear Mayor Matsumoto and members of the South San Francisco City Council,

I live in Hillsborough, and | believe that we need to build more affordable homes in South City. The housing
shortage is real, and you have a unique opportunity, right now, to make a difference in hundreds of lives and
prevent displacement. This proposal is on public land and should be used for the greatest public good.

I am writing to you in support of the homes in the PUC proposal. These 800 homes, 158 of them affordable,
are highly needed. Please approve the current number of homes, in order to keep South San Francisco a
diverse and inclusive community, at your November 13th meeting.

The more homes we can build, the more neighbors we have, the better off we’ll be, as a community. Thank
you for your courage and leadership on this proposal.

Respectfully yours,
Noelle Langmack
(650) 504 2071



